
King of the Wing Announces Cancelation of Canadian Tour Dates 

May 6, 2018 - Mountain Home, ID –  King of the Wing partner group announced today that the races 

scheduled for Delaware and Jakasa Speedways in Ontario, Canada have been cancelled. Because of 

several different, yet legitimate reasons, we could not secure a sufficient number of teams to commit to 

the weekend. Series Director, Tom Hartsell said, “We were looking forward to bringing the series across 

the border, however since we could not guarantee a full field of cars for the promotors and fans we felt 

it was best to cancel the races.”  

The series will now kick off the season at Colorado National Speedway for a two-race show July 6th and 

7th.  

About the King of the Wing Series:  
The “King of the Wing” Series is designed to work with all teams, promoters, fans and sponsors, to strengthen pavement Winged 
Sprint Car racing from coast to coast, working directly with all existing pavement Sprint Car Series. Long term plans for the Series 
are to provide a competitive rules package that can apply to all Sprint Cars and create race events that truly allows the promoters 
and racers to build bigger venues, show the sponsors and fans the world 's fastest short track cars, and to promote some of the best 
short track drivers competing head-to-head no matter what part of the country they are from or what Series they run on a regular 
basis. This is the only pavement Sprint Car Series that features competitors from across the United States and Canada. Since its 
inception in 2014 the series has run 32 races at 17 different tracks. A total of 165 different drivers have competed with an average of 
24 cars at every race. Total purse money over the 4 years is over $761,000. Series Champions are: 2014, Jojo Helberg; 2015, 
Aaron Pierce; 2016, Davey Hamilton Jr.; and 2017, Johnny Giesler. 

 

 


